
 19450 Highway B Edgerton MO 64444 

 

 

Representative Sam Graves 

As a business owner, Board of Director on the Ridgley MO board, PWSD #8 member and resident of the 

district I am writing to you to gain your support for the projects that PWSD #8 has been doing.  The district has 

been engaged in many projects to help improve the 50+ year old infrastructure that has been failing in many 

parts. Most of the lines in the district are 3 ½ inch lines that are completely obsolete and are thin wall pipe 

that have run their course of usefulness and need to be replaced. As you are well aware money is tight and to 

keep a small district going we need help. Please consider PWSD #8 as part of some funding as you see fit. 

 

Mike Fisher 

 

 



Representative Sam Graves, 

 As a self employed businessman and as a board  member of the Platte County Water District #8, 

I fully support the grant application. This grant would help start the process of replacing our 50 year old 

pipes that have been severely leaking water and causing financial strain on the water district. Serving 

our customers with adequate clean water without interruptions from water main leaks is the goal for 

the district. The engineers have found numerous improvement that need to be made and this project is 

one of those. Thank you for helping our small water district. 

 

        Bill Hillix 


